
 

 

Warren-Newport Public Library 

Bingo in the Books 2018 

Friday, March 16, 6:30pm  

Raffle Prize Donation 

 

 

Thank you for donating to our popular fundraising event to 

support the transformation of the computer lab into a flexible 

learning environment! Bingo raffle prize donors are guaranteed 

exposure to close to 200 passionate library lovers and Bingo players at a fun after-hours event that typically sells 

out fast. 
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For additional information, please contact Laura Stone in the Administration Department at  

847-244-5150 ext. 3059 or lstone@wnpl.info; fax 847-244-3499 

 

Donor recognition will appear during the event and in the summer issue of the Inside Angle library 

newsletter, mailed to 35,000 homes and business in the district. Contributions are tax deductible and 

support learning and making for all ages. Thank you! 
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